
Monday Morning Messages      May 23rd 2022 

In the home stretch now, friends! 

Thanks for all your support for our Community Resource Fair! We had about 70 families come through 

(and even more kids!!) and I am getting lots of positive response back from our community partners! 

While I was sad the Fire Department couldn’t make it, the Kids Copter from Snohomish Volunteer Search 

and Rescue saved the day! 

 

If you missed our last Family Support check-in, we had a great community agency, Bikers Against Child 

Abuse (BACA) present, and I for one was really moved by their share and the work they do. They will be 

dropping off info to me soon that I will get to you all. 

Our next check-in will also have a guest presenter to talk about Coordinated Entry! Please mark it on 

your calendars!  June 13th, 9-10 AM. 

Check me out on twitter: AbbyMayersESD 

Looking for other resources? Let me know! 

Thanks for all the continued work you do every day! 


